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April 1, 2019 
 
Dear Neighbor:         
 
The City of Vancouver has contracted with Halme Excavating, Inc., of Battle Ground, WA, to install 42 new curb 
ramps for improved pedestrian accessibility, in keeping with current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
standards. These accessibility improvements are being done as part of the City’s Pavement Management 
Program in advance of street work that will take place this summer. 
 
The contractor plans to begin construction on Monday, April 8. Construction will take place along the following 
corridors:  
 

 East Mill Plain Boulevard, from Fort Vancouver Way to Grand Boulevard 
 Northeast 162nd/164th Avenue, from Northeast 18th Street to Southeast Mill Plain Boulevard 

 
Construction is currently expected to begin along East Mill Plain Boulevard. Work hours will typically be from 7 
a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday, but may run as late as 8 p.m. if needed. Please watch for signage, 
flaggers, equipment, and sidewalk, lane or shoulder closures. Safety in the construction zone is our highest 
priority.  
 
Completion of these curb ramp improvements is anticipated by July 2019, in advance of pavement work that 
will follow this summer. More details about the City’s 2019 Pavement Management Program can be found 
online at www.cityofvancouver.us/pavement. Check the Annual Curb Ramp Program section for further details.  
 
Under federal law, streets being paved are required to be upgraded so that existing curb ramps meet current 
ADA requirements. In areas where ADA-compliant ramps exist, no changes are required. 
 
QUESTIONS? We hope this letter answered questions you might have. If you have additional concerns, please 
contact Construction Services at 360-487-7750, between 7:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Mondays through Fridays. 
Questions may also be emailed to constructioninfo@cityofvancouver.us.  
 
The City and contractor will work to minimize construction impacts to the extent possible. Thank you in advance 
for your support and patience as we protect and improve your neighborhood streets. 
          
Nicollette Roth, Construction Project Engineer  
Department of Public Works, City of Vancouver 
360-487-7750 | constructioninfo@cityofvancouver.us 
___________________________________________ 

Estimado vecino: Este informe contiene información adicional sobre el proyecto. Pídale a alguna persona que se lo traduzca o llame a City 
of Vancouver Construction Services (Servicios de Construcción de la Ciudad de Vancouver) 360-487-7750 De 7:30 a.m. a 4:30 p.m., de 
lunes a viernes obtener ayuda. 

Уважаемые соседи! В данном отчете содержится дополнительная информация о проекте. Попросите кого-нибудь перевести ее для 
вас или обратитесь за помощью в Отдел строительства администрации г. Ванкувера (City of Vancouver Construction Services) по 
телефону 360-487-7750 с 7:30 до 16:30 с понедельника по пятницу 

Thân gửi Quý vị: Báo cáo này có thông tin bổ sung về dự án. Hãy nhờ người khác giải thích cho quý vị hoặc gọi cho Sở Xây dựng Thành 
phố Vancouve theo số 360-487-7750, 7:30 sáng đến 4:30 chiều, thứ Hai đến thứ Sáu để được giúp đỡ 360-487-7750.  


